
Village of Wampsville Planning Board 
December 20th, 2022 

 
 
In Attendance 
Justin Szratter, Lori Seymour, Kathy Anania, Maddison Jaquin, Jerry Seymour 
 
Call to Order 
Chairman, Justin Szratter called the Planning Board Meeting to order at 6:46 pm. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Minutes 
The board reviewed last month meeting minutes. A motion to approve last month’s 
minutes was made by Lori Seymour and seconded by Kathy Anania. All in favor - motion 
carried. 
 
New Business 
Jerry Seymour asks the Board if they would be interested in training with the village of 
Canastota if they set something up. All in favor. 
 
The Clerk received a septic permit for Knotty Pine and when he came to collect the permit, 
he expressed interest in opening a BBQ pit. 
 
Justin believes there is a need to repaint lanes on Dewy Hicks. Lori states there is a bike 
lane so cars should move over.  
 
Justin also touched on the need for new lights in the parking lot of Village Hall. Jerry 
Seymour retorted that Bill Colvin has approached him to replace the light and we are just 
waiting on approval from National Grid. While on the subject Lori mentioned that there 
aren’t any lights or sidewalk to the only restaurant in the Village. 
 
Lori believes there need to be a separate committee to go through tourism grants as she 
feels the Planning Board has enough on their plate as is. 
 
Lori stated Jessica from Madison County Planning will be dropping off copies of the 
Comprehensive Plan to Maddi within the next week or so. 
 
New Year Schedule 
Justin Szratter puts forth the proposed meeting dates for 2023 as follows: 
1/17/23 2/21/23 3/21/23 4/18/23 5/16/23 6/20/23
 7/18/23 8/15/23 9/19/23 10/17/23 11/21/23 12/19/23 
 
All meeting will be held at 6:30pm. 
Lori Seymour makes a motion to accept meeting dates and times. Kathy Anania seconds. 



All in favor- motion carried. 
 
Old Business 
Plan to update definitions and revisit the 2 shed law by June of 2023. Lori suggest walking 
around the community to see the average number of sheds and how many residents 
already have more than 2. 
 
Adjournment 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:50 p.m. was made by Kathy Anania. Lori Seymour 
seconded the motion. All in favor - motion carried 
 
 
E-mail Contact List 
kathy.anania@gmail.com 
lseymour208@gmail.com 
Justin.Szratter@gmail.com 
wampsvilleny@verizon.net  
 


